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     Welcome to the Chamber’s online newsletter. A
month ago we had no intention of switching to this
format. But we also had no idea how significantly
the world was changing. So we’re adapting, just as
you have had to do. In this newsletter we are
excited to highlight some excellent programs. They
are allowing us to get back to what we do, which is
to keep you connected, informed, and involved.
Yes, the programs are being offered in a new way,
out of necessity. Who knows—that could continue
when we return to more normal times. Join us if
you can. We will adapt together.
    We know you are concerned about the financial
impact on your business that the pandemic and
the resulting restrictions have caused. Such
concern is made particularly difficult by not
knowing how long the health crisis and restrictions
will continue. It is small consolation but quite a
few programs are in place, or will be soon, to
assist you. I encourage you to take a look at the
comprehensive COVID-19 Resource Guide for
Businesses & Workers put together by our friends
at EDASC. If it doesn’t have what you need, or if
you need clarification on any of it, please contact
Chamber staff directly. We will make sure you get
the information and connections you need to
navigate this difficult journey we are on together.
We will survive it and thrive again.
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Andy Mayer, President & CEO

https://www.skagit.org/media/userfiles/subsite_26/files/COVID-19%20Resource%20Guide(4).pdf
https://www.mountvernonchamber.com/
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     Camp Korey has been delivering smiles to
campers with serious medical conditions for 15
years and has called Mount Vernon home since
purchasing the Camp Brotherhood property in 2016.
     “We give kids the magic of friendship, positivity,
and summer camp,” said Brian Harrington, Camp
Korey’s director of development. 
     Camp Korey hosts residential summer camp and
family weekends in the spring and fall, along with
Camp to You, which brings “camp” to children and
families in hospital settings year-round. All camps
are free of charge.
     Children who attend Camp Korey are kids first and
foremost, but they are also individuals with serious
medical conditions that often preclude them from
many of the activities other children associate with
growing up. Each week-long summer session, and
family weekend, is geared toward campers within a
primary condition group. This allows campers and
families to fit in with a peer group that understands
their challenges.
     Since moving to Mount Vernon, Camp Korey has
tripled the number of Skagit County children
applying for camp.
     “It’s important to us to serve the families in our
own back yard,” Harrington said. “We serve kids
from every corner of Washington and the USA, but
there are many families in this area who can benefit
from Camp Korey.”
     Due to COVID-19 concerns, Camp Korey made the
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GET TO KNOW CAMP KOREY

difficult decision to suspend spring family
weekends and residential summer camp this year,
but recently launched Campfire Fridays on its
social media and website. Families can embrace
the joy of virtual camp every week with Camp
Korey’s directors and staff. Campers will receive
newsletters, videos, and traditional camp
activities all in the comfort of their own home. All
children currently home from school can go to
campkorey.org and enjoy  the activities.
     “We are going to work hard to keep the Camp
Korey community together, and we love being a
part of the Skagit community. Everyone here cares
about and supports each other,” Harrington said.

https://www.campkorey.org/
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Skagit County's chambers of commerce, our cities
and county know that together we can weather any
storm, and are committed to supporting local
business and our community at large. Pictured at
March's Multi-Chamber After Hours at Tulip Town
are (left to right): Stephanie Hamilton -  Anacortes
Chamber of Commerce, Peter Browning - Burlington
Chamber of Commerce, Peter Donovan - City of
Mount Vernon,  Pola Kelley, Sedro-Woolley Chamber
of Commerce, Andrew Miller - Tulip Town, Andy
Mayer - Mount Vernon Chamber of Commerce.

Member
Announcements

Stronger Together

Marathon Petroleum Corporation Donates
Equipment to Skagit Co. Department of
Emergency Management
Last week, Marathon Petroleum Corporation (MPC)
deployed its entire stock of personal protective
equipment (PPE) to hospitals, healthcare
organizations and its own facilities across the
country. Over 500,000 pieces of PPE, including N95
respirator masks and gloves have either been
delivered or are in transit to 45 hospitals and
healthcare organizations in 20 states. In addition,
necessary supplies of PPE required to protect the
health and safety of essential workers at our
facilities are being provided, which is mandated by
the Department of Homeland Security to operate
as normally as possible to maintain the supply of
fuels and products to keep the country running,
including emergency services.
 
Chinook Enterprises ramps up to produce face
shields
Chinook Enterprises is manufacturing face shields 
 in response to a request from the Mount Vernon
Rotary and Scott Holley from Eddyline Kayaks.
Rotary reached out to several facilities in the area
to understand their needs, and Eddyline ordered
materials. Ramping up production helps not only
those in need in the Covid-19 pandemic but also in
Chinook’s mission work to help people overcome
barriers to work. “The people we serve, those with
disabilities, have been impacted by more than 75%
unemployment during this pandemic,” said
Chinook Enterprises President Steve Reed. “Their
return to work will also take longer. So, the money
we can produce on face shields will turn back into
community supported employment. It’s a great
circle of support."



Chair - Carol Harris
PrimeLending 
Vice Chair - David Lukov
Kern Funeral Home
Past Chair - Brian Poppe
HPK Architects
Treasurer - Rhonda Tingley
SaviBank 
Member at Large - Bekki Cox
BC Accounting
Arden Ainley
Skagit Valley College
Viry Delgado
COA Mexican Eatery  
Peter Donovan
City of Mount Vernon 
Diane Fox
All About Hearing
Bill Henkel
Community Action of Skagit County
Brian Ivie
Skagit Regional Health 
Ben Lazowski
Valley Shine Distillery
Jeff McInnis
U.S. Bank
Todd Owsley
Farmstrong Brewing Company
Duby Petit
Skagit Publishing
Celina Rodriguez
Mount Vernon School District
 
STAFF
President/CEO Andy Mayer
Business Development and 
Foundation Director Silvia Reed
Operations Director Jeremy Kindlund
Marketing Specialist Hilary Parker
EWP Coordinator Jessica LaSota
Visitor Information Services
  Marinus Rouw
  Stephanie Fernandez
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Board of Directors

Money Mindset Makeover Webinar
April 7, 12 pm -OR- April 9, 9 am
Join Kelly Schols, Master Financial Coach, as he shares concepts to
help you re-set your mindset from panic to planning. Kelly’s Money
Mindset Makeover will help you remember the wisdom of allowing
goals, not fear, to guide your decisions. He’ll give you advice on
concepts that will reassure you that time is on your side, and
answer questions to help you gain a sense of peace and control. 
 
Latino Business Leaders – Encuentro Virtual, Recursos y
Apoyo/Virtual Meetup, Resources and Support
Martes 7 de Abril /Tuesday, April 7 
5:30 - 6:30 pm, via Zoom
Nearly all businesses small and large have been impacted by
COVID19. We have designed this virtual meetup as a way to
connect with current and aspiring Latino business owners and
provide needed resources/information to help you navigate our
new business environment. 
 
Adapt and Survive, Innovate and Thrive:
Creating a New Mindset for a New Reality
Friday, April 10, Noon, via Zoom
Join this webinar with Jim Bergquist to identify the necessary
actions required to see your business or organization through the
initial breakdowns brought on by the Covid-19 pandemic;
recognize the role that committed optimism plays in creating a
powerful future; learn four creative principles that allow
businesses and organizations to innovate and flourish, and more.
 
Biz Buzz via Zoom – April 22. More details coming soon!

CALENDAR OF EVENTS
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Chair - Marla Chapa
Skagit Social
Taylor Bannister 
Lincoln Theatre
Susan Cooper
NextHome Preview Properties
Monica Craig
CPI Plumbing & Heating
Ector DeLeon
Tulip Valley Winery
Beth Dewey 
Joyous Style
Leslie Exner
hibu
Carol Harris
PrimeLending
Katelyn Huffman
Express Employment
Professionals 
Shelby Janklow
Fortiphi LLC
Crystal King
NW Technology
Morgan McCauley
The Bridge at Mount Vernon
Emmanuel Medina Garcia 
Chinook Enterprises 
Anya Paxson
Aflac 
Tammy Reimer-Ledbetter 
Alaska USA
Sherry Ruderman
Skagit Tradition Realty
Jerry Shackette
Friendship House of Skagit Valley
Lexx Stenson
Chinn GYN, LLC
Liz Theaker
Camp Korey
Katey Von Hagel
Land Title & Escrow Company 
Clarissa Wong
Umpqua Bank 

 

Ambassadors Resources by members, for members 
     When it became clear that COVID-19 was going to upend
business as usual, Chamber staff wanted to be sure we could be
a source of information and support. To that end, we have
created some new resources for members as well as the Skagit
Valley business community at large.  
     One of those resources is the Skagit Valley Chambers of
Commerce Business Resources & Support Facebook group. This
private group is open to all businesses, regardless of chamber
membership, and is meant to be a safe place to ask questions,
get support and problem solve for each other. The group has
more than 260 members as of the end of March. If you haven’t
yet joined us on this online forum, we welcome you to check it
out. 
     We have also created new pages on our website to help
provide information useful to members during this time. Our
COVID-19 Resources page is a clearinghouse of useful links from
local to federal levels. Links include the Skagit County Health
Department, Washington State Employment Security
Department, Washington State Department of Commerce and
the IRS. We are continually working to add resources and make
this page more valuable. 
     Our COVID-19 Business Resources page features materials
submitted by members. Topics include setting up your business
to work remotely, how to communicate with your customers
during this time, and more. We welcome your content to add to
this page – our goal is to provide useful information to you from
the experts in our community (hint: Also you!). To submit
content – blog posts, pdfs or videos – please email:
hilary@mountvernonchamber.com.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/665787150875031/
https://www.mountvernonchamber.com/covid-19-resource-page/
https://business.mountvernonchamber.com/blog/covid-19-business-resource-page-5075
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Partner Members
Barron Smith Daugert, PLLC, BEST WESTERN PLUS Skagit Valley Inn & Convention Center, Birch Equipment Rental & Sales,
Brigadoon Service Dogs, Budget Towing & Repair, Cascade Job Corps Center, Coastal Farm and Ranch, Costco Wholesale,
Crawford Garage Doors, D&P Electronic Home Monitoring, Foothills Toyota, Fortiphi LLC, Frontier Communications, Haggen
Food & Pharmacy, Hampton Inn & Suites, Herbal Legends Cannabis, Infinity Painting & Home Care LLC, Kern Funeral Home,
Landed Gentry Homes & Communities, Life Care Center of Mount Vernon, Little Mountain Laser, Loving Farms, Max Dale’s
Steak & Chop House, McIntyre Hall, Mount Vernon School District, North Coast Credit Union, Northwest Escrow, LLC,
PogoZone, Port of Skagit, Public Utilities District 1 Skagit County, Puget Sound Energy, SERVPRO, Skagit Valley Casino
Resort, Skagit Valley College, Skagit Valley Hospital and Skagit Regional Clinics, Testing and Commissioning Services, LLC,
The UPS Store #5499 The Woods Coffee, Tucker Realty LLC, Walmart and Williams & Nulle, PLLC CPAs

 

Thank You Renewing Members

Welcome New Members
Aspire Wellness
Pauline Johnson
(360) 899-8011
1234 S Burlington Blvd 
Burlington
aspirewellnesswa.com
We are a wellness center that
offers health coaching with a
focus on weight loss and weight
management, healthy lifestyle
habit-building education and
workshops, luxurious facials
and skincare. 
 
 

Kelly Schols Inc.
Kelly Schols
(360) 770-9810
Mount Vernon
kellyschols.com
Speaker, Coach, Author,
Success Mentor
 

Edward Jones
Lisa Benjamin
(360) 336-6664
403 S 1st Street 
Mount Vernon
www.edwardjones.com/financi
al-advisor/index.html?
Whether you are planning your
retirement, building or
managing your wealth, or are
interested in brokerage and
investing services, Lisa
Benjamin is here to help.
 
 

30+ Years
RE/MAX - Valley Homes
Skagit County Fairgrounds
Skagit Publishing
 
20+ Years
Central Moving & Storage
 
15+ Years
Friendship House
Peoples Bank @ Haggen
 
10+ Years
Big Scoop Sundae Palace & Restaurant
Bob's Burgers & Brew
Chuckanut Valley Veterinary Clinic
Express Employment Professionals
Mount Vernon Senior & Community Center
Rosario Skin Clinic
 
 
 
 

5+ Years
BC Accounting Inc
Fortune Mandarin Restaurant & Lounge
Frontline Cleaning Services & Supplies
Grandy Creek KOA
Judd & Black Appliance
OPUS BANK
Puget Sound Veterinary Group PC
Re-Feather Your Nest
Sakura Japanese Steakhouse & Sushi Bar
Skagit Symphony
Solid Project Services
Steam Hosting
Wholesail Networks, LLC
 
 

Less than 5 Years
Associated General Contractors of
Washington - AGC
Carl's Towing Mount Vernon
Dwayne Lane's Auto Family
Keller Williams - Jennifer Rogers
North 48* Real Estate
RE/MAX Territory NW
Semanko Realty Group LLC
Silverado Bellingham Memory Care
Community
Sound Cedar Lumber
SPARC - Skagit Preschool & Resource
Center
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BRONZE LEGACY 

     Visitors Information Center volunteer Cecelia “Punkie”
Johnson (left) celebrated her birthday at the beginning of
March with cake and a song from the Chamber staff. 
     Little did we realize that soon after our celebration we
would be asking our volunteers, most of whom are
deemed vulnerable to the coronavirus due to age, to stay
home. We look forward to the time when we will see our
volunteers back at the front desk, bringing with them their
smiles and love of Mount Vernon.
 
Thank you VIC Volunteers
Arliss Abbott, Mary Adkins, Shirley Boonstra, Randy Burr,
Susan Cooper, Bob Johnson, Punkie Johnson, Michael B.
King, Bob & Andi Pippel, Janie Vaughn

We love our volunteers!










